
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Steve Lundquist Indoor Pool Renovations – Recreation & Leisure Services Department 

Submitted By: Tarik Maxwell 

Date Submitted: January 05, 2022 

Work Session Date: January 18, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: January 18, 2022 

Background/History: 
In 2015, a full evaluation was completed on The Steve Lindquist Indoor pool. It was recommended that the existing 
pool structure needed to be replaced with a brand-new shell however based on the 4 options provided, minimal 
renovations were completed. Presently, the renovated pool shell is losing on average 30, 000 gallons of water, 
weekly, through the return inlet valve, which is a metal pipe from the original pool structure from 1963. In 2021, the 
indoor pool was reassessed by a professional engineering firm and provided new options for a stronger pool 
structure that would be covered under a 1yr warranty.  

 

Cost: $ 319,102 Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Vote for approval for renovations to be completed.  

 


